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2024 Road Patrol & Traffic Wardens

It is that time of the year when students who will be in the senior school next year can volunteer to be a member of
one of the road safety teams for 2024. These are very responsible duties that require a high level of commitment.

2024 Year 6 children: The road patrol team are year 6’s and they cross children at either Knighton Road
or Clyde Street crossings. Both these crossings use the same ‘staggered call’
process.

2024 Year 5 children: The traffic warden team are year 5’s who cross children either on Dey Street or the
Henry Street island.

A police constable will be starting the first training sessions during the 3rd week of term four. There is normally a
follow up training session early in the new year. I will send out details when this has been booked in. Children will
need to wear shoes and their school hats at training.

We would need you to make sure your child attends regularly and on time.

Once training is over we will make a roster and a timetable. Road patrol and traffic warden duties are on one day
of the week. Students are usually on duty for two or three terms of the year.

If your child is sick or unable to do their duty, you are responsible for organising a replacement
using the contact list that will be provided.

At the end of the year the Police put on a free mega pool party at Waterworld to show their appreciation for the
children doing these important jobs.

Please discuss this matter with your child. If you would like your child to train as a road patroller or traffic warden
then complete the form below and return it to the Frog Box at the Smiley Window by TOMORROW Friday 22nd
September.

Regards,

Kōkā Materoa I Deputy Principal
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

2024 Road Patrol & Traffic Warden Training

I give permission for _________________________________ (child’s name) from Room _____ to attend Road
Patrol / Traffic Warden training during week 3 in term 4.

Please circle one of the following:

Year 5 in 2024 = Traffic Warden or Year 6 in 2024 = Road Patrol

Signed : ______________________________ (Parent / Guardian) Date: ________

Phone Number: ________________________
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